
Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Regarding attached Directive, we think it will limit Chinese APIs access into EU, and increase Chinese 
APIs manufactuers' cost. It's unfair to Chinese APIs manufacturers.  

  

We paid a lot of money to get and update our CEPs, and paid a lot of money to get GMP Certificate. 
However, they'll be useless in front of this Directive.  

  

We are requiring SFDA to discuss with European authority about this Directive to protect Chinese 
APIs manufacturers' interest. 

  
Sincerely yours,   

Ma Chunyan 

  

Chifeng Arker Pharmaceutical Technology Co., Ltd. 
North Qinghe Road, Hongshan District, Chifeng 024001, Inner Mongolia, China 
Tel: +86 476 8243477 
Mobile: +86 152 4764 7097 
www.arker.com.cn 
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